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Pool closing for couple of days

	The pool area at the Caledon Centre for Recreation and Wellness in Bolton will be closed due to a lighting retrofit project.

The closure will run from Dec. 16 until Dec. 21.

During this time, there will be no access to the pool area and family change room.

The pool will open for regularly scheduled programs Dec. 22.

For more information, contact Jennifer Fera at 905-857-3313.
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